
 

 

 

Junior Achievement Ready for Success Graduation in Deloitte. 

5th year Business Students graduated this week from their Junior Achievement 

Ready for Success Pilot Programme presented by Mentors from Deloitte.   
 

Throughout the year the students attended workshops with the Mentors and 

gained access to unique learning opportunities that are not a part of the Leaving 

Certificate syllabus but equally important in helping them develop their 

careers.  They were advised on developing Personal Brands, CV’s, Interview 

preparation etc.  It has prepared the students for the dynamic and competitive 

landscape of the world of work.  In a visit to the Deloitte offices last December 

the students saw first hand the many topics we 

discuss in Business class. 
 

Past Pupil Emmanuel Adeleke spoke of his time 

in GCC and the path he took to be a Partner in 

Deloitte.  Liam Ryan Supervalu was guest 

speaker at the Graduation, he shared his very 

inspiring journey in becoming a successful 

entrepreneur and gave valuable advice to the students moving forward in their 

future studies and careers. It was the culmination of a very successful pilot 

programme with Junior Achievement and Deloitte. 

 

 

 



Rang Bríd visit Glanmire Youth Project 
Class Brid went on a visit to Glanmire 

Youth Project on Tuesday last. While 

there we met with Brian O Toole, who 

spoke about the various programmes 

offered at the project for secondary 

school going students. We were lucky 

enough to 

have a tour 

of the 

premises 

and were 

given the 

opportunity 

to play a 

variety of musical instruments, test out the pool 

table and have a few challenge matches, play a variety of games and sample 

some tasty treats. We had time to chat with two past pupils who are currently 

involved in the Leadership for life programme, a Foroige and NUIG initiative, 

Sarah O Toole and Brian Slocum. Oisin Power and Ellen Murray are also involved 

in this project. Class Brid listened to a presentation lead by Sarah and Brian 

about bridging the gap between Primary and Secondary school and Class Brid 

were very helpful in giving their insights and offering up their own experiences 

in order to support this valid and valuable endeavor. A productive and 

enlightened morning was had by all. 

 

Male Hub students attend 

health and Wellness 

Worshop   
Our male students in The Hub 

attended a Health and Wellness 

Grooming workshop on Tuesday 

7th May. The following areas 

were covered: diet, haircare, 

nailcare, skincare, brows and 

shaving as well as oncology and 

mental health awareness.  
 

 


